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Comment 1 david.arnold@giz.de Germany
Germany would like to express its gratitude to the Government of Mali, the
AfDB as lead MDB as well as the WBG for the work they've done with regards
to the revision of the IP. The document now generally appears to be in line
with the comments that were provided by GCAP SC members throughout the
last few months. We are therefore comfortable approving this revised IP and
are looking forward to its implementation.

We do, however, have one question which is not tied to our approval - a
response can therefore be provided at a later point in time. We want to thank
the AfDB for updating Chapter VI concerning the Risk Assessment as well as
the MESRAEP Security Risk Assessment that was provided. The AfDB states in
that  same chapter  that  it  will  elaborate  a  “specific  study  on the  security
aspects of the IP projects” which will be included in the annex to the revised
IP.  The present  IP,  which to  our  understanding already is  the revised IP,
however contains no such study in the annex. Is there a timeline for this
study to be shared with the GCAP SC?
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Comment 2 Patience.Tembo@mgee.gov.zm Zambia
Zambia would like to thank the Mali government, the World Bank and the
AfDB, for their contributions to the IP amendment process. Overall, the paper
now reflects the feedback that GCAP SC members provided. As a result, we
feel confident in approving this updated IP and are eager for its deployment.
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